
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Name: Aspley State School Date: 1/11/2017  Phone: 0412 203 004 

 

 

What we’ve been up to in the past fortnight!  

Throughout the past fortnight the children have been enjoying preparing for Halloween and all its spooky stuff the children 

have also been amazing staff member by the imagination and creativity whilst using the recycled craft.  

 

What we have planned for the next fortnight!  

Into week five and six there are going to be massive changes to company and the way parents sign their children in and out. 

Starting 1st of November parent will be signing their child out or in using a Samsung Galaxy Tablet. VERY EXCITING!! The 

coordinator will be talking to most parents thought out the week regarding the tablet and how to use it if you have an troubles 

let us know and we’ll be able to assist you.   
(Parents if you have any ideas on how to better the new tablets system, would love to hear about it.)  

 

Starting of next week we will be getting our flyers for the upcoming holiday club. Keep an eye out for booking and when the 

open.  

 

Service information:  

 

Parents, we do value your feedback so if you have any ideas for activities or programs please let us know also if you have 

inquiries or questions please don’t not hesitate to come see us. 

 

Also don’t hesitate to use the Ideas Book or the family communication book on the sign in table. 

 
Reminder: To please sign in/out you children when coming into the service, this is extremely important for the safety of the 
child to ensure we know how many children we have in our care.   

Sustainability: Join Gem and the Camp Australia family in Going Green 

Children have been enjoying using materials from the recycling bins.  

Props to Xiana L for always creating some amazing out of the recycling craft.  

 

If anyone else has or knows of anyone with chickens or worms we have heaps of scraps to give out.  

 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 

Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick, please call or send 

us a message on 0412 203 004 or call 1300 105 343. 

 

Have a wonderful term! 

 

Conor and team. 

 


